
From: Redacted 

Sent: 10/11/2011 2:43:37 PM 

To: 
Redacted Dietz, Sidney 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); Gleicher, Cliff (SmartMeter) 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=CJGf); 'Roberts, Thomas' 
(thomas.roberts@cpuc.ea.gov); 'aloke.gupta@cpuc.ca.gov' 
('aloke.gupta@cpuc.ca.gov'); 'Danforth, Christopher' 
(christopher.danforth@cpuc.ca.gov); 'mtoney@turn.org' ('mtoney@turn.org'); 
'David.Hungerford@energy.ca.gov' ('David.Hungerford@energy.ca.gov'); 
'erich@enernex.com' ('erich@enernex.com'); Meadows, James L 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J7M2) 

Cc: Redacted 
Bee: 
Subject: SmartMeter Technology Advisory Panel Meeting - November 

TAP members: 

Thank you for your responses on your availability. The next meeting of the SmartMeter™ Technology 
Advisory Panel is scheduled for Thursday, November 3, from 1:30 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. The meeting 
will be held at PG&E's 77 Beale Street offices. Susy Vasquez will escort you through security and to 
the conference room. If you prefer to join by phone, please let me know and I'll provide a call-in 
number. 

Agenda items we proposed to cover include continued discussion of technical aspects of opt-out alternatives, the 
status of PG&E's Net Energy Metering implementation for SmartMeter™ customers, and overall deployment 
status. Steve suggested we address a carryover topic from the last meeting: "How do we want to use the TAP?" 
Please feel free to forward any additional items. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Redacte 

Redacted 
SmartMeter™ Operations 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

Redacted 
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